
SHAC Meeting Minutes
October 17, 2023

1. Welcome
Meeting started at 4:00pm. Four members and Two guests in attendance.

2. Update on Emergency Bags
Bailey Demny updated the SHAC on the items in the Emergency Bags
that will replace the Stop the Bleed Kits in each classroom. Cohesive
elastic bandages, packing gauze, and tourniquets have been ordered and
will replace the kits in the bags by January 2024.

3. Naloxone Policy Discussion
The state requires that naloxone be available on all campuses with grades
6 and up, and is optional on any other campus. The SHAC recommends
that it be kept on the elementary campus as well.
It was also recommended that there be 2 doses on the elementary
campus, 4 at the middle school, and 8 at the high school (4 in the clinic, 2
in the training room, and 2 with the athletic trainer). All doses at the
elementary and middle school will be kept in the clinics.
SHAC recommends that every employee at Brazos ISD is trained each
year to be able to administer naloxone and on the signs/symptoms of
opioid overdose.
The state also requires each district to have a Naloxone Administration
Report and Inventory Log. SHAC looked over the forms that were put
together by Bailey Demny. No changes were made.

4. Next meeting will be held in February of 2024.


